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          16th MAY 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are very excited and looking forward to a week of 

fun events with the children to celebrate the Queen’s 

Platinum Jubilee.  

  

During the last week of this half term (week commencing Monday 23rd 

May) each year group has arranged activities for the children which 

will end on the Thursday afternoon (26th May) with a celebration street 

party on the school field.  

 

On Thursday 26th May, children may come to school dressed in a red, 

white and blue theme or party clothes.  

 

Attached to this letter is a paper plate for the children to bring some 

party food for themselves to eat at the street party. Please ensure that 

the plate is named, covered and given to the class teacher on the 

morning of the party.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support to help provide this fun and 

memorable experience for our children. 

 

With thanks,  

 

 

 

The Woodlands Family 


